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March 11, 2008
Senate Committee on Finance
Attn. Editorial and Document Section
Rm. SD-203
Dirksen Senate Office Bldg.
Washington, DC 20510-6200b
Dear Senate Committee on Finance Editorial and Document Section:

Attached is the written statement from American Institute of Certified Public Accountants (AICPA) for the record of the March 12, 2008 Senate Committee on Finance hearing on alternatives to the current federal estate tax system.  
If you have any questions or if we can be of further assistance, please contact me at Jeffrey.Hoops@ey.com, or (212) 773-2858; Justin P. Ransome at Justin.Ransome@gt.com or (312) 486-9847; Roby Sawyers, Chair, AICPA Transfer Tax Reform Task Force, at roby_sawyers@ncsu.edu, or (919) 515-4443; or Eileen Sherr, AICPA Technical Manager, at esherr@aicpa.org, or (202) 434-9256.
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Sincerely,
Jeffrey R. Hoops
Chair, Tax Executive Committee

The AICPA Study on Reform of the Estate and Gift Tax System is available electronically at:  http://tax.aicpa.org/NR/rdonlyres/7C558E55-3E42-42D0-BD2C-9612E9E313E3/0/study0227FINAL.doc 
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